
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:           Dr. Albert Roberts, Superintendent 

 

FROM:    Dr. Felicia Starks Turner, Director of Administrative Services 

                   Regina MacAskill, Assistant Director of Special Education 

 

RE:        Kindergarten Individual Development Survey (KIDS) 
 

DATE:      December 6, 2012 

 

 

Attached is a brief update on the Kindergarten Individual Development Survey (KIDS) pilot program. 
An overview of the program will be provided as well as information on implementation and support. 
Next steps for continued support and full implementation will also be discussed. 
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